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Dear Postgraduate Researcher

The University has just announced the Turing Scheme for postgraduate researchers to support a period of research placement at international partner universities and research institutes. 

The details including the guidelines and a link to the online application form are on the PGR Turing Scheme web page. Before applying, please discuss this with your supervisory team in the first instance. Supervisors will be required to provide a support statement as part of the application. Applications consideration will be taken by the University-wide panel.

NB: 
1. PGRs cannot apply to extend or interrupt the programme in order to take part in this Scheme. The placement period under this Scheme is considered part of the programme.
1. PGRs who are under UK immigration control should liaise with the Student Immigration Team to check the implications of the placement on their student visa

The deadline for applications is 12pm Monday 29 November 2021. Applicants will be notified of decisions by early December 2021. 

For any queries, please contact Joanne Jacobs at joanne.jacobs@manchester.ac.uk. 


